MEMORANDUM

TO: Public Market Advisory Commission

FROM: David Santacroce, Public Market Advisory Commission Chair

DATE: February 18, 2016

SUBJECT: Appointments to the Community Operations Advisory Committee

The City of Ann Arbor Public Market Advisory Commission has formed a Community Operations Advisory Committee (COAC) to assess operational components of the Market Infrastructure Improvement project. The COAC is intended to provide feedback, from a community perspective, on potential operational components of the Market Infrastructure Improvement Project, including issues around parking, pedestrian and non-motorized transportation, rental groups, neighborhood residents and businesses.

Per the COAC Charter, the committee must include at least two area business owners, two regular market customers, and two neighborhood residents. COAC members will be selected from those individuals who submit an application to participate on the COAC. Additional appointments may be made by the Chair of the Market Commission if the applicant pool does not adequately supply a diverse group of individuals and viewpoints.

The following individuals have submitted applications to participate on the COAC, have adequately fulfilled the required categories for representation, and will be appointed to serve on the COAC as of February 18, 2016:

Karen Farmer, The Kerrytown Shops (property manager)
Joel Panozzo, The Lunch Room (co owner)
Genia Service, neighborhood resident
Edward Lynn, neighborhood resident
Diane Black, market customer
Dan Murphey, market customer
Paul Schlanderer, market customer